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Speaker Matthew J. Shepherd released the following statement Thursday, June 22:

"I’m saddened to hear about the loss of fellow South Arkansan and Arkansas Supreme Court Justice Robin

Wynne. He began his career of public service with the House nearly 38 years ago and continued serving his

community and state with passion and integrity for the remainder of his life. My heartfelt condolences go

out to his family, friends, and his colleagues on the Court."

STATEMENT FROM SPEAKER SHEPHERD

REGARDING THE PASSING OF JUSTICE WYNNE

Page 1


